
 

 

 

November 6, 2022 

 

 “Grow at Clark Gardens” is back! 

 

After a very successful inaugural event in 2022, Clark Gardens announces a month-long event, “Grow at Clark 

Gardens 2023”. Programming will highlight nature-based activities while encouraging healthy lifestyles.   

 

Throughout March, “Grow at Clark Gardens” will host events designed to enrich the lives of our local citizens 

and tourists through art, wellness, gardening, and other nature-based activities.  

 

Our success in 2022 was due in part to the support of the local community through sponsorships and community 

participation.  Our revenue in March 2022 exceeded March 2021 by over 47% while hosting over 40 programs 

throughout the month. 

 

We are asking you to consider a sponsorship for this event. Your support will help us provide quality 

programming and educational opportunities to thousands of attendees. Many programs are available at no 

additional cost besides the admission fee to the garden, and others are available with minimal charges. 

 

Your sponsorship will help Clark Gardens achieve its goals and help promote Mineral Wellness throughout our 

community and beyond.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carol Clark Montgomery 
Director, Clark Gardens Botanical Park 

carol@clarkgardens.com 

 

 

 

 

“Grow at Clark Gardens” 

Enriching lives through art, wellness and a 
nature-based lifestyle. 
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